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STATEMENT FROM COMMISSIONER MICHAEL WEBB 
 
Josephine, a longtime Leagueopoly player since the first season, has informed me and Director 
of Operations tz_scion that she must resign immediately due to personal life changes. The 
Handbook currently does not have an official procedure for replacing a resigned player, so the 
Players’ Commission and the Director of Operations have generally agreed that I, as 
Commissioner of Leagueopoly, will determine how to replace Josephine to continue Season 2. 
 
My initial proposal is that I will find someone to replace Josephine, and that person will inherit 
Josephine’s points, multiplied by 0.75. This way, that person will not gain an unfair advantage, 
but also there will be a decently attainable path to a playoff berth if the player is skilled enough 
and gets lucky enough to do so. This will be discussed more amongst the Players’ Commission as 
we search for replacements. Games in the Chance Conference will be suspended and postponed 
until a replacement is found and the process is completed. 
 
Another statement will be released when I have made my final decision on this matter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Michael Webb 


